
4th May 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

RE: Year 4 / 5 Netball Club - Starts Thursday 12th May 2022

I am pleased to invite your child to be a part of the Year 4 / 5 Netball club.

Due to staffing availability, training will take place on Thursdays 3:15pm to 4:15pm (starting 12th May 2022).

As a member of the netball club, your child may be asked to attend netball matches throughout the year. You will be
made aware of these events as far in advance as possible. These may take place after school.

Please complete this form to confirm your child can attend.

Thank you,

Miss O Newman and Miss L Collins

Netball Club Coaches

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSesN8UGgTKt2l51mRzqKNz3JrDMHMlGMTiPDJsOYcQWMH-TEQ/viewform?usp=sf_link

